
Ph: 0267 549 209 Fax: 0267 549 435 email: pallamalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

\\\ 

  

 

    

Trawalla Nut Pick Picnic/Fundraiser Day 

The whole school will be going on an excursion 

along with Gravesend Public School to Trawalla Nut 

Farm next Friday 25th July, to do a Nut Pick .This 

will be a fundraiser for the two schools. Parents 

are invited to come along for the day. Transport 

will be by private car. Notes and information was 

sent home on last week. If by some miracle it is 

raining on Friday, students are to attend school as 

normal. There will be NO CANTEEN on this day. 
 

School Fees & Laptop Hire  

Thank you to the families who have paid all fees 

and Laptop Hire instalments. A number of families 

are to still to pay their outstanding accounts. New 

invoices will be sent home again next week. 

3-6 Excursion to Lake Ainsworth 

All permission notes should have been returned. 

The total cost for each student for this excursion 

is $300. Parents can pay the full amount or pay by 

instalment. Invoices were sent home late last 

term. 

  

Mrs Schwartz’s Overseas Holiday 

Mr & Mrs Schwartz have now moved on by Clipper (Boat) to Seattle. They went 

and visited the Butchart Gardens. Mrs Schwartz said” It is a truly beautiful 

Place”. What amazing photo’s she has sent through. 

 

The Calendar 

Term 3 

July 

Fri 25th - Trawalla Nut Picnic 

Fundraiser Day  

Mon 28th Heferen Shield 

Wed 30th - Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 31st Kinda Transition -

Jumpstart Program 

Aug 

Wed 6th - Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 7th Kinda Transition -

Jumpstart Program &  

Vision Screening 

Tues 12th School Council 

Meeting 2pm 

Wed 13th – No Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 14th Kinda Transition -

Jumpstart Program 

Wed 20th – No Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 21st Kinda Transition -

Jumpstart Program 
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Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen Coordinator.  Families are allocated to do Friday 

canteen. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be placed on a 

roster to supply fruit. Mrs Kerrie McNamara will continue to assist with Canteen 

every Monday. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her 

know if you need to change / swap a day. 

 

2014 Canteen Roster Term 3 

  
Monday Canteen  Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

  25th July NO CANTEEN  

28th July Kerrie McNamara 1st August Katrina Smith Danni Smith 

4th August Kerrie McNamara 8th August Belinda Schoupp Katreana Byers 

11th August  Kerrie McNamara 15th August Tracey Baker Renae Hancock 

18th August Kerrie McNamara 22nd August Keira Williams Heidi Johnstone 

25th August Kerrie McNamara 29th August Jodi Rigby Amy Haley 

1st September Kerrie McNamara 5th September Kerry Munn Donna Stevens 

8th September Kerrie McNamara 12th September Heidi Johnstone Kylie Kumar 

15th September Kerrie McNamara  19th September Casey Schneider Jodi Rigby 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Moree PCYC-DISCO 
Friday 1st August 2014 Moree PCYC Blue Light Disco 

Juniors 6:00pm- 7:30pm 
Seniors 8pm-10pm 

$5 Entry. 
Music clips on the projector. Come along for an night of fun. 

 


